
June 2024 

BCTEA PSA Professional Collaboration Session 

Each year the British Columbia Technology Education Association hosts a PSA 
Collaboration Session where LSA presidents/district representatives come together to 
learn the most current initiatives and concerns related to our teaching profession. We 
have a variety of workshops from various ADST (Technology Education) related 
stakeholders such as SkilledTradesBC, Construction Foundation, Tech Ed training 
programs, etc. LSA Presidents/Representatives not only get a chance to hear and learn in 
these sessions, but they can also share their concerns and assist in goal setting for the 
BCTEA executive. It is hoped that each school district sees the value of Technology 
Education and the opportunities our programs provide for students. 

This year's professional Collaboration Session will be held on Thursday, October 24th
, 

2024 at The Falls Golf Course in Chilliwack, BC.
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